Stevens Creek
Trail Update

Construction has begun on the next
reach of Stevens Creek Trail from Yuba
Drive to the south side of El Camino
Real. This trail extension includes the
construction of a pedestrian/bicycle
tunnel under El Camino Real near the
intersection of El Camino Real and
Highway 85, as well as an improved
trailhead at Yuba Drive.

The Stevens Creek Trail is a bike and
pedestrian path that runs along Stevens
Creek in Mountain View and is part of a
larger network of trails throughout the
Bay Area. When finished, the trail in
Mountain View will stretch from
Mountain View High School to the Bay.

Construction work began with the relocation of a water line along El Camino Real. Work on the tunnel will
follow next. The construction will require the removal of the El Camino median, the closure of two lanes and
the re-routing of traffic around the work. The work will reduce El Camino Real to two lanes of through-traffic
in each direction for approximately nine months. Construction will take approximately one year to complete.

For more information, call the Public Works Department at (650) 903-6311. ®




